
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

Welcome back - can you believe it’s already been two weeks, where is the time going. 

Topic week was a great success especially the Vikings visit to Purple class.  

This term we have welcomed a lot of new children to Lanesfield. I am so proud of 

our children for making them welcome.   

 Thank you for all the valuable feedback on the DDA questionnaire. I will be     

working with Mrs Martin and Mr Ford from the LA to identify the next steps.   

I am hoping this lovely weather will stay, but please continue to send in coats as it 

is so changeable and we do like the children to be outside as much as possible.   

Finally, it is that time of year ‘SATS’. Year 6 parents will be receiving a letter inviting 

the children to SATs breakfast club during this week. This is a super time for the 

children to get together and have time to prepare but ease any nerves at the same 

time. This year SATs are directly after the King’s Coronation and we are eager that 

the children enjoy this special event, but are also well rested.  Please bear this is 

mind - sleep is so important to young minds. It also ensures pupil wellbeing and 

helps us manage emotions.  

Thank you for your support. 
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Top Attendance: 

• Lilac 94.6% 

• Green 94.2% 

• Purple 94% 

Diary Dates 

 

April 

28th Y4 Maths competition @ 

Girls High School 

 

May 

1st Bank Holiday 

2nd Reception Class trip 

4th Reception Class trip 

4th Governors in school 

8th Bank Holiday 

9th to 12th - Year 6 SATs 

11th Blue class trip 

17th Y6 photos  

18th Red class trip 

King Charles III Coronation Celebrations 

 

Next week we will be celebrating the         

coronation of King Charles III. 

 

There will be lots of 

events going on in 

school. 

Please look out for 

the letter giving you 

all of the details. 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Spanish: Rosie, Teegan, Nevaeh, Daniel, Luke, Harvey, Kyle, Kiyahna,        

Elizabete, Keeley, Ashley, Ayoola. 

For Handwriting: Isaac, Shyloh, Esme, Kade. Alyssia, Karina. 

For Homework: Leo, Darcie-Mae, Raheeb, Amber, Jujhar, Ellis, Liam, Pratik,    

Megan, Alaa, Naryan, Jagdeep, Kameron, David, Darcie, 

Jodhveer, Arianna, Nene. 

For Reading: Devansh, Kyra, Aditya, Anayah-Rae, Sophie,  

Kyan, Sidney, Avlen, Kiitan, Ashveer, Logan, Harvey-Joe, 

Akin, Olivia, Heidi, Teia, Aiden. 

Please be mindful of our children and our      

neighbours 

We have received several complaints again from 

residents who live on the roads around our school.  

The complaints are all regarding parents driving 

carelessly, parking across private driveways, being 

unsafe and thoughtless. 

Please can you ensure that this is not you! 

Thank you.  

 
Red Nose Day 

A huge thank you to 

all our parents and   

carers.  Money raised 

from donations for red 

nose day 2023 was 

£180.39. 

We also raised £58.50 

from selling the noses 

we had left from last 

year.  


